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EXIT 6 RAMP OFF ROUTE 21 NORTH IN 
BELLEVILLE WILL BE CLOSED WHILE 
PASSAIC VALLEY WATER COMMISSION 
REPAIRS LEAK 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

(Belleville, N.J. – May 11, 2023) Beginning this Friday, May 12, Passaic Valley Water 

Commission (PVWC) will work around-the-clock to permanently repair a leak on the 

exit 6 ramp, off route 21 North, in Belleville. The ramp will be closed for approximately 

two weeks during the work period, so commuters are encouraged to use an alternate 

route of travel. PVWC’s engineering team worked with state and local authorities to 

finalize a plan to address this issue safely and diligently. We will notify everyone if 

there are any changes and/or when repairs are complete. Thank you for your patience.   

 

 

 


